
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/7/2011 5:39:42 PM 

'jmk@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmk@cpuc.ca.gov)
Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: RE: Energy Division Preview Meeting

Jennifer,

Per our call today, my proposed times in order of preference are:

3/10 - Thursday 1-2ptn
I had said 3/9 - Wednesday 2:30-3:30 - In talking with the folks they would like more time to prepare, so 
could we do Friday instead if Thursday does not work, perhaps in the morning 10 am?

I believe you would prefer an in-person meeting rather than a conference call.

Thanks,

I Redacted I
Sr. Regulatory Analyst 
Pacific Gas & .Electric Company

ObRedacted

From: Dowdell, Jennifer 
Sent: Nonday, Narch 07, 2011 10:06 AN 
To: iRprlartpd
Subject:

]
RE: Energy Division Preview Neeting

Harold,

Per our discussion ED has asked for a preview meeting before our stakeholder workshop on March 15. 
Jennifer Kalafut is the contact at ED and she will coordinate among CPUC folks. Her number is 415-703­
1475. She may also have some more technical questions and I told her you could also speak to those.

Thanks again for your help!

Jennifer

SB GT&S 0018429
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